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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 7th June 2015: The Solemnity of Corpus Christi, Year B: Psalter Week 2
Sunday (7th)         9.30 am: Corpus Christi: First Holy Communion Mass Pro Populo 
Monday (8th)        No Mass
Tuesday (9th)      10.00 am St Columba: Intentions of Fr Kelly 
Wednesday (10th) 6.00 pm Feria: Paul Onyemalu RIP
Thursday (11th)   10.00 am St Barnabas: Intentions of Fr Kelly  
Friday (12th)
        10.00 am Solemnity of Sacred Heart of Jesus: Thanksgiving: Ngozi Onyemalu
                               6.00 pm Solemnity of Sacred Heart of Jesus: Intentions of Fr Kelly
Saturday (13th)    10.00 pm Immaculate Heart of Mary: Intentions of Fr Kelly
Sunday (14th)       9.30 am Eleventh Sunday of the Year B: Sammy Reid
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 31st May 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £179.63 made up of £56.30 Gift Aid and £123.33 Planned Giving and Loose, Thank you.    
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 31st May 2015: 70
Readers’ Rota for 14th June 2015, Eleventh Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Jennifer Dwod 
Psalm/Accl: Kingsley Emeye 2nd:  Kingsley Emeye Bidding Prayer: Chinechem Azubike
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
First Holy Communion of our children will take place this Sunday, 7th June – Feast of Corpus Christi. May the Good Lord who has begun this good work in them bring it to fulfilment.  There will be Holy Communion breakfast for the children in the parish hall after Mass, please come along to help our children celebrate this important event in their lives. 
Thanks to Everyone who helped make the Children’s First Holy Communion a successful and memorable event. I would like to thank in a special way the Sisters of Saint Andrew’s Religious Community who instructed the children in the Faith, the flower ladies, Church cleaners, the choir and all others not mentioned specifically here. May I use this medium on behalf of the parish to thank Gustav Ferrao for installing the sound and video systems in the parish hall for us free of charge. I would also like to thank Will, Everest, Kingsley, Cosmas, Jonas and Barry who generously offered their time in getting the system installed in time for the children’s First Holy Communion this morning.

The Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney will take place next Sunday, 14th June at 11:15 a.m. in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome.  For further information please contact: martin@guardair.co.uk or Mobile: 07976027346

The Sacrament of Confirmation will take place on Sunday, 21st June during the 9.30am Mass. Bishop Hugh will preside at the Mass and confer the Sacrament on the candidates. We pray for and wish the candidates every best for the event.

Parish Barbeque will take place on 28th June. Please help in any way you can to make the event an enjoyable one by making donations of food items, drinks or money to be to be used on that day. Please invite your friends from other parishes to join us for the event. Thanks. 
